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Supporting	the	feed-in	tariff	for	solar	should	take	top	policy	position	to	reduce	
climate	change,	increase	employment	&	provide	a	future	for	generations	of	
Australians.		It's	clean,	green	&	sustainable	&	offers	opportunities	throughout	
Australia	for	manufacturing	and	employment.		It's	a	no	brainer.	
	
jill	coghlan		
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